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The Board of Arthritis Australia is pleased to announce we have appointed Andrew Mills as our new CEO.  
  
“Andrew brings a wealth of experience in the health sector, not-for-profit organisations and the corporate 
sector.  His skills will be invaluable as we move into a new era of partnering with government to develop and 
implement a National Arthritis Action Plan. Our former CEO left an impressive legacy through programs 
including National Research, ease of use testing, consumer education resources, and consumer advocacy. We 
are looking forward to working with Andrew to support and empower all Australians affected by arthritis,” 
said Kristine Riethmiller, Chair of Arthritis Australia.  
  
“We have some exciting and challenging work ahead of us,” Andrew said. “The next 6–12 months will be 
critically important to the organisation, as we build upon our advocacy work to develop and implement the 
National Strategic Action Plan for Arthritis with the Australian Government.” 
  
“With 4 million Australians living with arthritis, and a majority of them not coping with their pain and 
disability, our role is more clear than ever: to help all Australians living with arthritis to live their best quality 
life,’ said Andrew. 
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